Wednesday 24 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers
As we progress through the term, | write with a further update.
1. Staffing

Mr Regan, one of our Principal Teachers of Pupil Support, retires at the end of the calendar year.
Mr Regan’s experience and presence, with 20 years of service in the Pupil Support role in the
Anderson High School, will be a huge miss for the school community.

We are currently advertising for Mr Regan’s replacement.

We are also advertising for a permanent Principal Teacher of Support for Learning, Curriculum,
seeking a replacement for Mr McAdoo who moved on from the school earlier this year. Mrs
Maxwell continues to cover this post until the end of term two.

Meanwhile, Mrs Kerr, Principal Teacher of English, will be moving on from the school at the end
of the term. We wish Mrs Kerr all the very best in the future and thank her for all that she has
done inthe principal teacher role.

Mrs Kerr’s principal teacher post is currently being advertised.

Mrs Shephard, Teacher of Biology and Science, is also leaving the school at the end of term. We
wish Mrs Shephard all the very best and thank for her support to the school over the last few
years.

Mrs Shephard’s post is also being advertised.

2. Accessible Parking Bay

A reminder that the accessible parking bay, in front of the school, is only to be used for drop offs
and pick-ups by parents and carers of children with additional support needs.

3. KeyDates
Date Event
Wednesday 08 October 2025. S1 Parents’ Evening.
Friday 10 October 2025. Last day of term one.

Yours sincerely

Robin Calder

Head Teacher



